
Printed on: 17/03/2025 09:10:02

Application  N Consultees Name CommentReceived ResponseRecipient Address

16/03/2025  08:49:412025/0852/P OBJ Alice Brown I object to this planning application. The proposal to squeeze more flats into the existing building 

envelope will produce inadequate homes, which are not fit for purpose. 

The developer should go back to the drawing board and design a scheme that produces homes 

that are conducive to wellbeing for the occupants and for the area as a whole. If the approved 

scheme is not viable a different approach is needed: medium rise development will be more 

affordable to build, reduce risk to the developer and provide better quality homes.

This proposal contravenes planning policy and should be refused.

19 Bassett Street

14/03/2025  14:04:322025/0852/P JUST Elaine Chambers It is an indisputable and obvious fact that The Winch is being used by global marketeers enabled 

by Regal (carried over from E.L.) as a moral cover in order to whitewash a housing grab by 

International Investors. Camden and The Winch are complicit with this deal for obvious 

 financial gain. This build and its planned sale of dwellings in the Tower will do nothing for this 

country's or Camden's housing shortage that besets its resident people and their communities. 

The Labour Party owe the public an explanation for their duplicity here. 

Regal has not shown the necessary details of measurements for the 'affordable' dwellings in 

order to make any claims on numbers of dwellings that will comply with the London Plan on 

space and storage.

31 Winchester Rd 

London NW3 3NR

Page 16 of 22


